FELLOWSHIP NIGHT
Dinner & a Movie

CLINT EASTWOOD

Alumni Fellowship Event
at Juicy Lucy's & The Carolina Cinemark
Friday, January 18, 6pm

Asheville Alumni, Friends and Family will be gathering at Juicy
Lucy’s on Hendersonville Rd. for dinner at 6:00pm and then
going to see the 7:15pm showing of “The Mule” at The Carolina
Cinemark. Please join us for fun, food, and fellowship. Contact

Reed at 828-505-6027 with questions (movie showtime is
subject to change).

All are welcome. No RSVP needed.

We look forward to seeing you there!
alumni@pavillon.org
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